
 

 

Kings’ Hall AGM 
Wednesday 

 June 23rd 2021 @ 7.30pm 
 
In attendance:  Rick Hunnam (Chair), Linda Charlton, Ali Hunnam, Paul Radford, Meg Stafford, 
Ann Yang  
Apologies: James Campbell, Lynn Birbeck, Peter Griffiths 
 
Minutes of previous AGM: approved – Meg Stafford, seconded – Paul Radford 
 
No members of the public were in attendance 
 
No matters arising. 
Of note: defibrillator has been used once, worked well and advised not to shock patient. 
 
Chair’s Report 
 
The report had been distributed prior to the meeting, RH wished to highlight the following points:- 
28k received from Wealden through Covid grants. 
Have found a local handyman (Nick Wray) who has completed some work in the hall eg cleaning 
the hall ceiling tiles, hanging the picture in memory of Bill Sanford.  Has been very helpful. 
100 club has just over 100 people  
The Chair would like to thank the whole committee for all their hard work. 
 
Treasurer’s report 
 
The Treasurers report for the year ending March 2021 was distributed.  Key points:- 
Made over £1,000 from the upholstery classes 
Income has been generated from the 100 Club, Bowls and the Art Group. 
£20K from Wealden for the first two lockdown periods, £8k has also been received for this 
financial year. 
We have continued to pay the caretaker throughout the closure. 
Money has been spent on repairs and maintenance for example the ceiling above the stage and 
insulation  
 
The Chair, on behalf of the committee, wished to thank Meg Stafford for her continuing financial 
management of the Hall and for her diligence and thoroughness in claiming the lockdown money 
from Wealden. 
 
Election of Committee Members 
 
All committee members agreed to re-stand – all members were therefore duly re-elected. 
The Chair wishes to stand for re-election - the committee duly re-elected Rick Hunnam as Chair. 
 
AOB 
 
The committee thanked Rick for his commitment and hard work to the Hall. 
 
 
The meeting concluded at 8.00pm. 

 



 

 

	


